
MANOR PARK BOWLING CLUB

MINUTES OF OFFICERS MEETING HELD ON

26 MARCH 2018 AT 7.15PM AT COMMERCIAL INN

1. N Linsky opened the meeting and welcomed everybody.

2. Present: N Linsky, B Buckland, D Howell, M Hargreaves, J Ingerson, K Charlton, S Linsky, B

Taylor, E Coombes, M Coombes. Apologies received from W Smith and J Favell.

3. Minutes of the previous meeting were read and agreed with a correction that S Linsky

was present.

4. Under Matters Arising, B Taylor reported that our sponsors Capstone would order white

polo shirts for all playing members once they had received a list of sizes required. She

would ring Holly.

5. The Treasurer provided a spreadsheet which members found clear and concise. The

provisional balance was £3,181.

6. The Secretary reported that E Coombes and M Coombes had sent registrations to the 2

Tameside leagues and that he had done this for the remaining leagues. He has paid the

contents insurance which has been increased this year to £6000 to include the new mower.

D Howell will arrange the liability insurance and will also draw up a tick list of annual

payments. The council has put the clubhouse light on their repair list. There are 3 new male

members. Fixture lists will be available in the clubhouse.

7. Green Report: The broken boarding has been repaired. A few sunken patches will be

made good. There are now 3 good mowers available. The club has bought a new spreader

for £145 and it may also be possible to repair the old one. Fertiliser and moss killer have

been applied to both greens and they may open for play on 5/4.

8.Captains Report: Longdendale will have 18 players, and M Hargreaves has offered to be

vice-captain. N Derbyshire: A safeguarding session will be held in Stockport on 14/4.

Tameside Men: players list has been updated. Tameside Ladies have a team of 11 players.

High Peak pairs have a team of 6 couples plus a reserve couple. N Linsky is the league

chair. B Taylor will seek further information on the Mixed Pairs competition in July at

Glossop. Stockport Pairs have a team of 13 players including 1 new player. The league

competition will be held over 2 days.

9. Safeguarding. A written report was received from M Hargreaves who attended a course

on 20.1.18. The club already has a child protection policy. The updated procedure will be

printed in the 2018 BCGBA handbook.

10. Club Constitution Review: 2 Trustees were required by HPBC when the lease was signed.

D Howell will look into drawing up an annual budget to cover larger expenditure, to be

agreed by the AGM. Item on an annual budget to be included in the club constitution.

11. Club Competitions: There will be 2 competitions this year, a singles for the Harold

Ingerson Cup, and a doubles for the Joe Bassett shield. Sheets will go up in the clubhouse,

with names required by 30/4.



12. Annual Outing: A list will go up in the clubhouse; 32 players needed. N and S Linsky

will run the competition. S and H Perkins to be invited. A small profit last year to be a

contingency in case of a loss this year.

13. A.O.B. Membership cards will not be issued this year. The membership list to be kept in

the filing cabinet.

14. Next Meeting – Monday 21 May at 7.15pm at Commercial Inn.

15. Meeting closed at 9pm.


